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Communication from Christopher Noun regarding MI Ann Arbor City Council - Thank You
Dear Ms. Beaudry,

As City Clerk we hope it will be possible for you to have the attached thank you letter distributed to
members of the Ann Arbor City Council in celebration of National Thank You Day for Elected Officials
in the United States of America sponsored by Hattie Harris Good Spirits Club. Constituents who
would like to thank elected officials personally will appreciate being informed.

We send everyone our best wishes for a good year.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Christopher Noun

Christopher P. Noun
National Advisor
Hattie Harris Good Spirits Club
19 Panorama Trail
Rochester, New York 14625-1507
585.383.9088 (o) / 585.861.1789
cpn@rochester.rr.com <mailto:cpn@rochester.rr.com>

File #: 14-0760, Version: 2

City of Ann Arbor Printed on 4/23/2022Page 1 of 1

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

